
 

 

 

 

Press Release 

Next ‘Meet Your Councillors’ Session Scheduled for June 2025 

The Town Council wishes to inform residents that, due to the upcoming pre-election 
period, the May Meet Your Councillors session will not be taking place. Please note, the 
next Meet Your Councillors session has been scheduled for Saturday, 14 June 2025. 

The session will take place outside Superdrug on Fore Street, providing an opportunity for 
members of the public to speak directly with their local councillors, raise any concerns, 
and learn more about current community initiatives. 

The Council encourages all residents to attend and engage in open, constructive dialogue 
with their elected representatives. 
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